From: Bonnie Frye Hemphill

To: LRO
Subject: Support RETC (HB 2681/SB 177)
Date: Friday, June 02, 2017 9:44:37 AM

Dear legislators,

My name is Bonnie; | work for a solar company based in Seattle and Milwaukee. RETC's
programs help Oregonians save money and carbon through energy efficiency. From there,
many people add solar to save even more on their household budget, and that knock-on effect
spurs hundreds of jobs, including my company's.

RETC is a success we should build on. Thank you for your work to keep (HB 2681/SB 177) in
the budget.

Thank you,

Bonnie Frye Hemphill
A&R Solar | Solar Design Consultant
Seattle, WA | 207-650-4081
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